Salem Civic Association
General Meeting Agenda
February 27, 2024

1) Pledge of Allegiance
2) Secretary Report – Charlene Combs
a) January 2024 meeting minutes approval
3) CPD Liaison Officer Yandrich 
4) Treasurer Report – Allison Hibler
SCA Treasurer’s Report January 2024
1.7.24-2.7.24

			2024 Budget	Actual as of 2/7/24
INCOME		$8,263		$1,650
EXPENSES		$8,263		$1,612.78
Net Income or (Loss)	$      0		$37.22

Checking Account Balance as of 2/7/24   		$4,405.59
(-) Remaining Budget Obligations as of 2/7/24		$6650.22
(-) “Outside” Donations (Food Bank; Feral Cats)		$25
(-) Annual Cash Reserve					$2,335.00
CASH AVAILABLE AS OF 2/7/24  			($4,604.63)

5)  Northland Community Council – Pat Hammel (see attached)
6) Safety Committee – Pat Hammel
7) Northland Community Council Development Committee – Sam Shy
8) Communication Committee - Heather Odenweller
9) Membership Committee – Laurel Hobden
10)  Hospitality Committee – Charlene Combs
11)  New Business
a) Salem Garden Collaborative Update


NCC Report February 2024
· The Maude Hill Growing Homeownership Fund provides up to $15,000 to first time Black and minority home buyers. The program includes connection to resources, advisors and tools to impact sustainable home ownership. For information see: https://bloom614.org/
· The city’s Department of Recreation and Parks seasonal Hiring Fair is March 9th at Wolfe Park. For information see: https://columbusrecparks.com/connect/employment/hiring-fair/
· The Linden Green Line is an innovative project that will transform a 7-mile corridor of abandoned railway into a vibrant 58-acre linear park and trail, accessible to over 131,000 people who live within minutes of walking and cycling distance. The Linden Green Line bisects the heart of South Linden, North Linden, and Northland communities, starting from Windsor Place, near downtown, to Cooper Park on the city’s north side. The city bought the land and secured right of way and is applying for a $12 million federal grant to assist with engineering/design. For information see: https://columbusrecparks.com/connect/about/capital-improvement-projects/linden-green-line/
· The Columbus Urban Forestry Master Plan has released the 2023 Progress Report, including completion of the street tree inventory. For information see: https://www.columbusufmp.org/
· The annual NCC Volunteer Awards Banquet will be held on April 16th, 6pm at Vila Milano. The volunteers from Salem to be recognized this year are Laurel Hobden and Rae Kirkbride.


